






Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 3:04 PM 
To: publicinfo@ctps.org 
Subject: [General Comment] Watertown-Cambridge Greenway Funding Amendment (Sent by Doug 
Brown, doug@friendsofthegreenway.com) 
 
Doug Brown (doug@friendsofthegreenway.com) sent a message using the contact form at 
http://ctps.org/contact. 
 
Dear Boston MPO, 
 
We are writing today to express our strong support for the addition of the Watertown-Cambridge 
Greenway multi-use path to Draft Amendment Three of the current FY2017 Transportation 
Improvement Program. This project, listed under the Statewide CMAQ Program, represents a critical 
missing link in the development of our regional path network. As such, we believe that funding this 
project is the single most important effort available at this time for the purposes of relieving congestion, 
mitigating poor air quality, and improving mobility options throughout the Watertown-Cambridge-
Belmont region. 
Thank you for seeing fit to include this project in your funding priorities for the coming year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Doug Brown 
Founder 
Friends of the Greenway, Inc. 
Cambridge, MA 
 
ZIP code: 02138 
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